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David K. Lacker, Chief
Texas Department of Health
Bureau of Radiation Control
1100 West 49th Street
Austin, Texas 78756-3189

Dear Mr. Lacker:

We are in receip* Jr your October 27, 1987 letter discussing research
possibilities at the Ray Point tailings basin. Our office does not have
funds available to support research activities. We have, however,
forwarded your correspondence to our Division of Low Level Waste
Management and Decommissioning, NMSS, in headquarters as shown in the
enclosed memorandum. Dependent upon budget and areas of current
research, they may be able to consider your proposals.

Sincerely,
GRK g
Edward F. Hawkins, Chief
Licensing Branch 1
Uranium Recovery Field Office
Region IV
Enclosure: As stated
cc: R, Doda, Region IV

Case Closed: 0400wWM043140E
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